
STAFF REPORT 

 

SUBJECT: Renewal of Food Inspection Services 

DEPARTMENT: Finance 

STAFF CONTACT: Tricia Wortley 

 RECOMMENDATION: 

It is the recommendation of the Purchasing Department and Development Services that the contract for this year’s 
Food Inspection Services be renewed with Brad Hodges Inspections. 

 BACKGROUND: 

This contract went out for bid in FY 22-23 and was awarded to Brad Hodges Inspections.   The City reserved the 
right to renew this contract for an additional year.   
 
After contacting Mr. Hodges, he has confirmed that he is interested in renewing and stated there would be no 
price changes. 
 
Total Expenditure for fiscal year 2022-2023 is $27,700.00 (to date) 


